
The	Bible	contains	the	word	of	God	for	both	Christians	and	Jews.	The	words	
speak	clearly	to	how	God	instructs	us	to	approach	poverty,	stewardship	to	the	
earth	and	justice.	The	book	“We	Cry	Justice”	provides	us	an	opportunity	to	
celebrate	and	learn	from	these	words.





During	2022,	White	Voices	Against	Racism	(WVAR),	an	organization	dedicated	
to	ending	systemic	racism	through	education	and	the	truth,	is	sponsoring	a	
program	called	A	Journey	to	Justice.	Over	four	months,	the	group	will	lead	an	
exploration	of	the	book,	“We	Cry	Justice,”	with	church	groups	and	individuals	
who	want	to	read	the	Bible	along	with	the	Poor	Peoples’	Campaign	and	learn	
what	the	Bible	says	about	social	justice.




 

WVAR	is	seeking	churches	and	individuals	to	participate.	Fellowship	Presbyterian	Church	is	the	first	
church	to	join	the	journey.	Individual	participants	can	sign	a	pledge	to	complete	the	4-month	journey.	
Pledging	participants	will	be	placed	in	a	lottery	to	receive	a	free	copy	of	“We	Cry	Justice”	or	a	WVAR	t-
shirt.	Any	individual	or	church	wishing	to	participate	should	contact	Mark	E.	Kirstner	at	
whitevoicesagainstracism@gmail.com.	


To	learn	more	about	White	Voices	Against	Racism,	visit	our	web	page	at	www.wvar.love	or	our	Facebook	
page.	Want	to	support	the	Journey	to	Justice	program	and	WVAR?	Please	like	and	follow	our	Facebook	
page	and	make	a	donation	through	the	web	page.

 A JOURNEY TO JUSTICE

A	JOURNEY	TO	JUSTICE	program	highlights:


A	Journey	to	Justice	Launch	via	Zoom	–	Why	and	how	to	participate 
February	26,	2022	at	4	p.m.


Weekly/monthly	self-guided	reading,	reflection	and	learning	with	your	church	group	or	
individually,	through	Zoom,	Facebook	or	in	person…you	decide.	Weekly	posts	by	WVAR	
each	Sunday	to	enhance	learning	and	participation.


Three	Joint	Discussion	Events	with	all	participants	hosted	by	WVAR 
during	March,	April	and	June.


Two	tours	of	significant	local	Civil	Rights	sites	sponsored	by	WVAR 
during	July	and	August.


International	Civil	Rights	Center	and	Museum	tour	hosted	by	WVAR 
in	September.


Editor	and	Contributor	to	
“We	Cry	Justice,”	Rev.	Dr.	
Liz	Theoharis,	will	guide	
us	on	our	journey	and	
provide	prayer.
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